PO Letter to Police Chief

 Dear ___________________, 

In your line of public service, you invariably have run into members of the public who have been adversely affected by someone’s else’s drinking. You and your staff may be one of the first on the scene if there is a disturbance related to the abuse of alcohol. 

Al-Anon is a mutual support fellowship for family and friends of problem drinkers. We who have lived with the effects of someone else's drinking, would like to reach out and offer our experience, strength and hope to others.
 
Therefore, we are reaching out to you and asking your help in raising awareness that there is help and hope at Al-Anon meetings. Anyone whose life is affected by someone else's drinking is welcome at an 
Al-Anon meeting. 

Enclosed is some public outreach information for you and your staff to read. We have included an Al-Anon poster to be displayed in a public area. We are also including some business cards; our hope is that you and your staff can have these readily available in your vehicles or pockets to pass on to people who may benefit from Al-Anon. If you need more of these outreach materials, please contact me at ___________________________. 

More information is available at the Maine Al-Anon website http://www.maineafg.org or at http://www.al-anon.org. Thank you for helping us reach to others who are affected by someone’s drinking. 

Sincerely,
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